
 

 

 

 
 

 

From: Jerry Bonagofsky 
To: Shute, Carmyn L (LNI) 
Subject: Outdoor Heat Comments 
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2022 8:50:35 AM 

External Email 

Hi, 

I recommend that the Emergency Rule (ER) be used for permanent rulemaking instead of the 
changes in the August discussion draft. The trigger level in the ER is much more feasible for the 
logging industry. The “Acclimatization section” in the discussion draft could be added to the ER 
language. 

Thanks, 

Jerry Bonagofsky 
President/CEO 
Washington Contract Loggers Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 2168 
Olympia, WA  98507 
800 422-0074  Ext. 113 


